
 
 

EMAIL TO THE WASHINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY – 2/18/22 

To the Washington College Community,  
 
It's been a much quieter week, which is great news. This week, we had a total of 4 cases of COVID cases 
on campus (from testing done through the end of day yesterday).  Currently there are no students 
residing in either quarantine or isolation housing on campus. Once again, we thank our students, faculty, 
and staff for your commitment to the strategies that have kept us safe so far, and will continue to make 
our campus safe! 
 
The focus for CPG right now is to continue to evaluate our COVID policies against current conditions, and 
we remain committed to following the data and the science and adjusting operations accordingly. There 
is no news to report on that front, but we are closely following what’s happening in our community and 
the state, while also evaluating against guidance provided from the American College Health Association 
(ACHA) and other health and safety experts.  
   
Finally, we do want to remind you that if you received a vaccination exemption and/or are not yet fully 
vaccinated AND boosted, weekly surveillance testing is required. The booster shot is a requirement for 
all enrolled students, so if you have not already uploaded your documentation to the Student Health 
Portal https://washcoll.studenthealthportal.com, please do so ASAP.  
   
Have a great weekend!  
 
 
 

https://washcoll.studenthealthportal.com/

